
 
 
ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 
May 7, 2015 
 
Mr. Michael Brooks 
mbrooks@autosafety.org 
 

Re:  Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request #ES15-000977 
 
Dear Mr. Brooks: 
 
This responds to your February 25, 2015 FOIA request seeking records of emails and other 
communication between NHTSA’s Administrator and Chrysler or Fiat representatives regarding 
Jeep fuel tank fires, NHTSA investigation #ES12-005, and recall #13V-252 from June 1, 2013 to 
the present.   
 
We have conducted a search based on the information you have provided and have not located any 
records responsive to your request.  
 
Pursuant to the provisions of 49 C.F.R. Part 7, there is no charge for this response. 
 
I am the person responsible for this decision.  If you wish to appeal this decision, you may do so by 
writing to the Chief Counsel, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 1200 New Jersey 
Avenue, SE, West Building, W41-227, Washington, DC 20590, pursuant to 49 CFR § 7.32(d).  An 
appeal must be submitted within 45 from the date of this determination.  It should contain any 
information and argument upon which you rely.  The decision of the Chief Counsel will be 
administratively final. 

 
Sincerely,  

 
Monica J. Skinner  
Senior FOIA Information Specialist 
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